Comment Letter — Draft Industrial General Permit | Draft IGP

commentletters - Comment Letter - Dra_ft Induastrial General Permit

T

From: Jonathon Olson <jolson@stovereng.com>

To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: Tuesday, March 08, 2011 5:03 PM

Subject: Comment Letter - Draft Industrial General Permit
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1. The requirements for special training ie QsD and QSP are _totally unacceptable. This permit places
additional requirements Civil Engineers and allows non engineers to practice engineering.

2. All permitting should be performed at the local level.

Jon Olson
Jonathan Olson,
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